GRADUATE STUDENT
ASSOCIATION

Administration Building, Room 301
Phone: 410-704-3967
Email: gsa@towson.edu

The Graduate Student Association (GSA) upholds the mission of
academic excellence at Towson University and provides a vehicle for
graduate students to express their needs, concerns, and ideas. The GSA
provides research and travel grants to help defray costs for graduate
students who wish to pursue scholarship, and attend or present at a
professional conference. Graduate students are encouraged to apply
for these grants. The GSA represents graduate student views on various
university-wide committees and distributes a newsletter that addresses
various topics specific to the graduate student. Graduate student fees
fund the GSA, therefore, all graduate students automatically become
members of the GSA and active participation is encouraged. Visit the
GSA website for the list of social events and meetings.
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